November 20, 2020

Dear Maple Grove Family,

Well here we are...many months into a time of uncertainly that has caused closures and cancellations all over our country. And while many of our programs and events have been cancelled, we are so grateful COMMUNITY, CARE and GENEROSITY have not been cancelled. Thank you so much for your gift of \$1000!



Here is an update on your gift in action! We continue with all our online programs and ministry. Our YouTube Channel continues bringing our fitness classes to old and NEW friends. We are excited to hear from those using our videos, including Baylor Rehab in Dallas and organizations serving those with special needs across the US and Canada. We are glad that God has given us a way to serve these wonderful organizations.

We have slowly opened our programs where we can do so safely, including our in-person classes. We are very limited on size, but have been able to make it work. We have also been giving individual handcycle instruction and one on one fitness training and participated in a documentary called Abled Man (we will announce when it comes out).

We continue to hope and pray for the day when we can fully open programs, hug and high five our participants as they reach new goals, but until then we will continue to serve in new and creative ways. Thanks for being their champion!

Gød bless you,

Mike King

Powered to Move

Jally So much for in Fetas the formal support of the support of th

www.poweredtomove.org | PO Box 1813, Allen TX 75002